
 
   
   
   

 

 
12 May 2017 

Education and Employment Committee, 

Department of the Senate 

By email: eec.sen@aph.gov.au 

 

RE: COMMITTEE HEARING 12 APRIL 2017 – FAIR WORK AMENDMENT 

(PROTECTING VULNERABLE WORKERS) 

I refer to the above hearing date and my appearance before the Committee. 

On page 34 of transcript there are a series of questions and answers relating to McDonalds.  

The Committee Chair did refer to seeking information via a question on notice. I am 

operating on the understanding that ‘Questions on Notice’ are sent through to the parties but 

no question has been received. However, I also note in transcript that the Chair refers to “It 

is on notice” so I am unsure as to whether or not a response is expected even though I have 

not received a question on notice in writing. 

In any event, I now provide the voting information that I have in relation to the ‘McDonalds 

Australia Enterprise Agreement 2013: 

- Number of employees who were covered by the Agreement = 89,704 (72,938 of 

these were casual) 

- Number of employees who cast a valid vote = 46,980 

- Number of employees who voted to approve the Agreement = 45,570 

 

I trust the above information is of assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

GERARD DWYER 

National Secretary-Treasurer 
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